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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT 0f STATE

RON DESANTIS CORD BYRD

Governor Secretary of State

November 1, 2024

VIA E-mail:
Re: Response to Request for Advisory Opinion F-24-12

Dear Mr. -

On September 18, 2024, we received your request for an advisory opinion. Your letter
explained that you voluntarily removed yourself from the voter roll in April 2023 because the

Supervisor of Elections requested a voter registration address. You request an opinion on several
cases listed below:

Marion County (adjudication withheld)
Marion County (nolle prosequi)
Marion County (adjudication withheld)

Marion County (adjudication withheld)
Direct Criminal Contempt in

None of these cases constitute felony convictions. Your Supervisor of Elections informed
you that these cases did not prevent you from voting however, you determined that the Supervisor’s
advice was not sufficient. Following receipt of the Supervisor’s information, you decided to
request an advisory opinion from the Division. Because the cases that you have submitted to the
Division for review have not resulted in a felony conviction, you have not lost your right to vote'.

Nothing in this opinion should be construed as evaluating your voting eligibility with
respect to any other felony convictions you may have. If there are additional cases or convictions
you would like the Division to examine, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
Florida Division of Elections

! Our records indicate that you are registered to vote, so we address only whether you have the right to vote.
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